Qourt of ivil Appeals
Qorpus Christi, Texas

February 28, 1979

PAUL W. NYE

CHIEF JUSTICE

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Please let me express my sincere thanks for
your personal consideration of me as a likely can-
didate for the Fifth Circuit. Your moral support
and encouragement were gratefully received.

I know that your task was difficult, but it
gave me great consolation to know of the many friends
and broad-based support that I had. Your help will
always be gratefully acknowledged. :

Sincerely, your friend,



